
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

EID CELEBRATIONS 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
On Wednesday 26th April, we will be celebrating Eid. Children can wear their Eid / party outfits and 
bring in prepacked food and drinks. Please remember we are a nut free school. There will be a 
party in the classroom in the afternoon.  
 
We will also be providing a special Eid lunch. If your child usually has sandwiches but you would 
like them to take part, please let the office know by end of day on Monday 24th April.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Miss Malik  

 

 


